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Comments
| am against the inclusion of the Cylinders and Cylinder Valves

(“Cylinders”) as part of the approval process for Supplied Air Respirators (SAR’s & SAR/SCBA) for the
following reasons.

1. Increase cost of Cylinders

2. User will have fewer cylinder choices to select from
3. Reduced Cylinder innovation

4. Interoperability issues

5. Most importantly you are violating my right to choose who | want as my vendor. When none of the
SCBA manufacturers actually make their own bottle or valve.

6. You can buy car parts from anyone; even though you bought a Ford you can buy them from NAPA,
FLeetpride etc... What you are doing and proposing is monopoly for the SCBA manufacturers -which is

wrong.




